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To the Judiciary Committee:
My name is Caroline Ahonen and I live in Portland Maine.  I am a retired RN and the 
grandmother to a five year old who will begin school this fall.
I write to you today because I fear for his safety.
I support LD 2224, background checks, extreme risk laws, assault weapons bans, 
waiting periods, raising the age to 21 to purchae a firearm and any and all gun safey 
legislation.
And SAM is not 501(c).  They are a PAC and the gun lobby for the state of Maine.  


